
www.hinshawlaw.com

©2024 Hinshaw & Culber tson LLP

News

Service Areas
Government

Offices
Springfield

Hinshaw's Raylene DeWitte Grischow Reappointed to
Illinois Supreme Court Committee on Professionalism
December 12, 2017
 

The U.S. law firm of Hinshaw & Culbertson LLP is pleased to announce that
partner Raylene DeWitte Grischow of the firm's Springfield office has been
reappointed to serve as the Vice-Chair of the State of Illinois Supreme Court
Committee on Professional Responsibility. The reappointment takes effect
January 1, 2018 and extends through December 31, 2020. In the role, Grischow
will be responsible for advising and making recommendations to the Committee
regarding legal ethics and professional responsibility.
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